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PUBLIC NOTICE

The public is informed that the Botswana Examinations Council (BEC) has 
revised dates for the 2021 examinations for PSLE, JCE & BGCSE in line with 
the revised school calendar by Ministry of Basic Education (MoBE).  

The new version of the PSLE, JCE & BGCSE Timetables have been uploaded 
on the BEC website www.bec.co.bw as well as the BEC social media pages, 
Facebook (Botswana Examinations Council) and Twitter (@Bots_Exams).

Private candidates are informed that since the timetables have changed the 
Statements of Entries that were issued before 08 September 2021 will need 
to be reprinted to reflect the new timetable dates. The latest Statement of 
Entries may be printed from: 

https://malepa.bec.co.bw/MalepaonlineJCE 
https://malepa.bec.co.bw/MalepaonlineBGCSE 

In order to comply with the COVID-19 protocols and minimise the spread of 
the corona virus the BEC will not print hard copies of the Statement of Entries 
for candidates.

For further enquiries please contact us at dataprocessing@bec.co.bw 
3650754, 3650887, 3650882, 3650809, 3650700, 0800601025

REVISED TIMETABLES FOR THE 2021 EXAMINATIONS  
(PSLE, JCE & BGCSE)


